
LTWC  breaks  ground  on  new
facility

Mayor  Hal  Cole,  center,
surveys  the  work  that
started  April  10  at  Lake
Tahoe  Wildlife  Care’s  new
home. Photo/Tom Millham

The Tahoe Regional Planning Agency on April 23 approved the
permit  for  the  new  home  of  the  Lake  Tahoe  Wildlife  Care
facility.

Preliminary work like cleaning up the lot started earlier this
month on the new home for Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care.

Turner  and  Associates  employees  surveyed  the  property  and
placed  stakes  showing  the  outlines  of  the  buildings  and
parking areas as well as the centerlines of the roadways. The
general contractor of the project and South Lake Tahoe Mayor
Hal Cole were on hand.

Then, about an hour later, Ed Cook Tree Service showed up to
begin removing the trees that were on the ground after decades
of being blown over from wind, snow, rain and fire.

The new location is for the nonprofit organization which has a
mission  to  raise,  rehabilitate  and  release  orphaned  and
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injured wild birds and animals in and around the Lake Tahoe
Basin.

After 37 years of running the organization out of our home,
Cheryl, my wife, and I will soon be located on the corner of
Al Tahoe Boulevard and Pioneer Trail on 27 acres. The new
location will have more cages, larger cages and be state-of-
the-art. It will give the organization more room to care for
more wildlife for many years to come.

— Tom Millham, Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care treasurer


